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From: kmoxness@cencoast.com [mailto:kmoxness@cencoast.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 26, 2005 3:54 PM 
To: BPA Public Involvement 
Subject: Comment on Proposed changes to the renewable rate credit program 
 
Comment on Proposed changes to the renewable rate credit program  
View open comment periods on http://www.bpa.gov/comment 
 
M. Kay Moxness 
Central Lincoln PUD 
kmoxness@cencoast.com 
5415742004 
2129 N. Coast Highway 
Newport OR 97365 
In Section 5.14 (Contributions to Qualified RD&D Activities), we ask that up to 40 percent of the 
participating utility's total rate credit over the rate period be eligible for Contribution. The participating 
utility would be eligible for this incremental amount (the additional percent between 20 and 40 percent 
of its total rate credit) if the utility : 1)meets all the criteria in a,b,c,d,and f in Section 5.15 (and is not 
excluded by e) and 2) has permission from the RTF to contribute up to 40 percent toward a specified 
project. 


